
Winter Coat Give Away 
 

During Parent-Teacher Conferences, we will 
have winter coats to give away for students 

who may need one. 

 

 

 

 

 

Also during Conferences, please stop to see one 
of our Guidance Counselors, they have packets 

for families with activities to do at home. 

 

 

 


